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            20th March 2020 
Dear Parent/Carer,                        
 
Y4 Condover Hall - 26th-27th March 2020 - POSTPONED 
 
In light of the current situation, we are aware many parents are concerned about the upcoming residential 
trip to Condover Hall.  We understand this wholly. 
 
The Government advice regarding domestic trips for schools remains unchanged; therefore, if cancelled by 
us, all monies will be lost.  After further discussion with JCA Travel (Condover's booking agent) we have been 
offered to postpone next week's trip.  It is has been suggested by staff that the current Year 4 group could 
reschedule the visit for September 2020, so that they do not miss out on the experience.  Plans for this are in 
the early stages.  Any new updates will be relayed to you in the coming weeks.   
 
Y4 Condover Hall trip 26th - 27th March 2020 will not be going ahead.  Although disappointing, we hope 
that this brings some clarity and reassurance to the situation. 
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the School Office 
admin@markeaton.derby.sch.uk  Please DO NOT call the office as we are experiencing a high volume of calls 
at present and important/urgent calls are unable to get through. 
 
Thank you for your understanding at this difficult time. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Elaine Gray 
(Office Manager) 
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